DEC - 7 1088

Mr. Mark L. Matthews, Acting Project Manager

Uranium Mi11 Tailings Project Office

Albugquerque Operations Office

Department of Energy |
P.0. Box 5400 |
Albuguerque, New Mexico 87115 ;

Near Mr, Matthews:

I received your November 6, 1989 transmitte] of revised VPMIM Directives #ES
and #£7. 1 have enclcsed the completed response forms for these

two revised directives, 1 am also transmitting the signed “Transmittal of
Documents" form,

Paul H. Lchaus, Chief

Operations Branch

Division of Low-Leve]l Waste Management
and Decommissioning, NMSS

Enclosures: As stated.

cc w/encl: R. Hall, URFO
S. Mann, DOE/HQ NE-22
J. Garcia, DOE/AL
C. Moore, JEG
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RESPONSE TO VPMIM DIRECTIVE #E 5

Date: December 6, 1989
Comment Originator: Giorgio Gnugnoli, Project Manager
Organization / Telephone Number: USNRC/NMSS/LLWM/LLOB FTS 492-0578

COMMENTS

1. A1l VP directives requiring NRC concurrence sh.. (d be provided to both
Paul Lohaus in NRC Headquarters in Washington, DUC as well as to Ramon
Hall of the URFO Denver, Colorado regional office. Your November 20,
1989 transmittal incorrectly designated Giorgio Gnugnoli as the primary
addressee. Please make this correction in your record:, your staff's
records, the TAC records, the RAC records and all other DOE-contractor
and subcontractor records. Your pink original "Transmittal of Documents"”
form was properly transmitted with Paul Lohaus' copy.

2. As presented in your November 20, 1989 transmittal, the NRC staff concurs
with the revised VPMIM Directive.

Signature: Giorgio Gnugnol
Approvals: Myron Fliege

Paul Lohaus

PLEASE RETURN WITH “TRANSMITTAL OF DOCUMENT" FORM
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[ COMMENTS REVIEWED AND INCORPORATED
[ COMMENTS REVIEWED AND NOT INCORPORATED




RESPONSE TO VPMIM DIRECTIVE #E 7

Date: December 6, 1389
Comment Oriyginator: Giorgio Gnugnoli, Project Manager
Organization / Telephone Number: USNRC/NMSS/LLWM/LLOB FTS 492-0578

COMMENTS

As presented in the November 20, 1989 transmittal, the NRC staff concurs with
the revised VPMIM directive.
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PLEASE RETURN WITH "TRANSMITTAL OF DOCUMENT" FORM

FOR UMTRA PO USE ONLY
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COMMENTS REVIEWED AND NOT INCORPORATED



g J JACOBS ENGINEERING GROUP INC.

TRANSMITTAL OF DOCUMENTS

DATE SENT : PAGE _L OF_L CONTROL NUMBER
NOV 201989 #71
TO : Paul Lohaus FROM : Department of Energy
NRC - HQ UMTRA Project Office

5301 Central Avenue NE, Suite 1720
Albuquerque, NM 87108

TYPE AND TITLE OF MATERIAL SENT :

Vicinty Properties Management and Implementation Manual (VPMIM) Final Directives
#E5 and #E7.

SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS :

Keep with VPMIM, Revision D of the same Document Control Number. Keep with Final
VPMIM Directives #E1, #E2, #E3, and #E4.

DISPOSITION OF PREVIOUS VERSIONS :

Destroy previous versions of the Directives #E5 and #£7. These previous Directives
were not offically transmitted using the Transmittal of Nocuments form.

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF RECEIPT OF MATERIALS

| ACKNOWLEDGE -RECEIPT OF THE MATERIAL LISTED ABOVE., | have read the attached

aintain this document in current status and notify the DOE and the
ownership or disposition.

C1Y) DAMNROPaul H. Lohaus 12/ 9 /89
SIGNATURE DATE

DTN THIR FOmR 0 3 Carol M. Moore, Vicinity Properties Manager
(505) 846-4030 Jacobs Engineering Group
5301 Central Avenue, Suite 1700
Albuquerque, NM 8708
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